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Gate opens 9:00am 
Classroom doors open 9:10am 
School starts 9:15am 
Gate opens 3:15pm 
School finishes 3:30pm 
Nursery gates open at 9:00am 
and will remain often until 
9:10am 

STEBON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Term Dates 2019-2020  

School Open: 

Half term:  Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 

2020 

School Open: Monday 24th February – Thursday 2nd 

April 2020 

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED) Friday 3rd April 2020 

Spring Holiday:  Monday 6th April – Friday 17th April 2020 

School Open: Monday 20th April 2020 – Friday 22nd May 

2020 

Polling day: Thursday 7th May 2020 

May Bank Holiday: Friday 8th May 2020 

Half term: Monday 25th May – Friday 29th May 2020 

School Open: Monday 1st June – Thursday 16th July 

2020 

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED) Friday 17th July 2020 

The school will be closed on Eid celebration days 

Eid-ul-Fitr:  

Eid-ul-Adha:  

Attendance — Every day matters; every 
minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s because 
we’re aiming for 97% attendance this year.  
This week’s attendance was  91.47%. Come 

on Stebon! 

Congratulations to  
Year 5 Martin Luther  

King class with a 96.67% record. 

Dear mums, dads & carers 

Well, we have reached the end of what's 

been a rather uncertain week around the 

country - not least for schools. We continue 

to respond to the most up-to-date 

guidance from the government about the 

Coronavirus (COVID-19).  

As you know, schools are being asked to 

stay open until further notice. For as long as 

this is the case, our job is to make sure that 

your children are as safe as they can be 

while they are in school. It's something we 

take very seriously. We have been talking to 

the children about coughs & sneezes & how 

to wash your hands effectively - ask them to 

teach you how to do this! We also have 

hand sanitiser available at several of our 

entrances, including the main visitor 

entrance, as well as in other shared areas 

around the school. 

The leadership team are preparing in case 

there are school closures at some point in 

the future. These include ways in which 

children can access some of their learning 

online. Your child's class teacher will be in 

contact with you as & when this becomes 

necessary. We hope that none of these 

plans will be needed, but it makes good 

sense for us to be prepared.  

Thank you all & have a great weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

Jeremy Iver (Headteacher)  
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Rosa Parks Class create their own game! 

Rosa Parks Class have had a great time creating their games in Purple 

Mash. We can't wait to try out their different creations next week!  

Fun Run for Sport Relief  

Stebon took part in a fun run to raise money for Sport Relief.  


